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Directorate of Higher Education 

Himachal Pradesh 

Phone No. 2653922 Ext.- 216, 316, Fax- 2812882 
email-dir.edu@rediffmail.com, dirhe-hp@hp.gov.in 

Dated : SHIMLA -170001 the June~ 2014 

To 

All the Principals, 

of Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools 

Himachal Pradesh 


Subject: Imparting IT-Education in Govt. Schools 

Memo; 
It has come to the notice of the undersigned that the IT-Teachers 

deployed in Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools are being relieved by the Principals of the 

concerned schools on the joining of PGT(IP) appointed by the department which was 

never conve~in any communication. 

Hence, all the Principals/Heads of the concerned Govt. Sr. Sec. 

Schools are hereby directed to ensure that the existing IT -Teachers deployed 

through NIELIT may not be relieved till the receipt of any communication/direction in 

this regard from this office. 

For strict compliance. 

(Sf\ 1 ekheri) 
· ctor of Higher Education 

Himachal Pradesh. 

Endst. No. Even Dated : June 2014 

Copy to: All the Dy. Director of Hr. Education, H.P. for information and 

necessary action. 

(Shashi ekheri) 
Direct r of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh. 


